
eetonfo the wvil1, unaicled by the cergy of miotion f£rom
without. This vel'v feebleness of the miental imnage, -when
comnpared with the vividnCss of thie actuial perception> enables
us t.) iakc the necessarx- distinction between actual existence
external to ourselVes, andi mere reproduction of at representa-
tion. By very close amil absorbin(g attention to any one single
<)l1 et, ami by long l)raetice in calling up the miental imnage

of that object, WC ma), SUCCOOed in causing the group of brain
inlolecules, representingt in ils vibratory period tbe object, to
sw'ing in amnplitudles compiarable in intensity with those
excitedl froi- without in the act of perception. XVhen. this
occurs, we are unable to di.stinguishi the m~ental imagre fornied
froin wbatt would be perceived were the object bodily present.
In thiis case WC woul.1 confuse the product of our wvill with
the inipression miade fromn wvith ont. We would actually sec.
whiat bias no existence outsidle of us. XVe would be in a state
of hallucination.

To remiemler an ob-jeet, thien, is to set into vibration, by
exertion of tlie wrill, the croup of brain molecules representing
the o1lect in its vibratory period. Graflually as our percep-
tions inultiply, the brain beconies more and more differenti-
ated into miolecular grroups, the representatives of the o1jects
seen and dwelt upon. riromn these groups nerve tracks ramify
througrhout the substance of the brain, to be finiffly collccted
at the base of the brain into thiat broad band of fibres which
unites the two hmseesof the cerebrurn.

If nowv I hlave seen a pinle tree ,and an oakc, and can rcadily
cal1 up the mental image of each, it is ea.sy to sec howv I m1ay
strîp the imlage of thie pille of its leaves by sinlply quenching
thie vibrations of thie groups of brain molecules reprc-senting
them. I firl]Y substitute the leaves of an oak by exciting to
vibration the miolecular groups correspondling to them. This
requires an exertion of the -%vil] whichi is spent in causing thle
vil>in. Temst eoinplicated mental image niay thus be
l>iflt 11p like 111osaic froin the parts fuirii.nised by the memnory.

Tliat siicl iifll)fllsI' can. Le sent along a nerve track. and.
produci. ilotion at th(ýen 8101( sho l ot surprise us any more
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